
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Tom Young <tyoung@tomyounglaw.com>
CC: Pitts, Ted (tedpitts@gov.sc.gov) </O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE

Date: 5/1/2014 11:05:43 AM
Subject: Follow ups

Attachments: Richland County Improvements 5 1 14 .pdf

Tom,
Attached is information regarding Richland county per your request. 
Please let me know if you need anything else.
We will keep you posted about Secretary Hitt's call with Terry. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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